
             K-2 Sports Carnival                         

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

K-2 students will be having their sports carnival on Friday 19th October (Week 1 in Term 4). It will be held on our school 
oval. The carnival will begin after recess at 11:45am with the age races first. The students will then have lunch break and 
the tabloid activities will continue after lunch and throughout the afternoon. The alternative wet weather date will be 
Wednesday 24th October (Week 2 - Term 4). Children will be participating in age races (80 metre sprint race) as well as a 
number of other field events on a rotational system. Parents are welcome to attend the day and there will also be the 
famous “parent race”. There will be no children allowed on the playground equipment during the carnival. Please send 
plenty of food and extra drinks for your child on the day. The canteen will be open  for parents to purchase lunch during 
the carnival. Any item from the menu can be ordered before school or online. If lunches are not pre-ordered pies, sausage 
rolls and a limited number of pre-made sandwiches will be available for parents to purchase.  Sunscreen and a hat should 
be worn as well. Each child has been placed into a sports house and we encourage them to wear a coloured shirt in their 
house colour to support their team.  

We look forward to seeing lots of parents to help support the children in having a fun day at the K-2 Sports Carnival. 

Name: ____________________            House: ________________________     Colour: _____________ 

Medical Disclaimer  
Parents please note that there is no personal insurance cover provided by the NSW Department of Education for students in relation to school 
sporting activities, physical education lessons or any other school activity. Parents and caregivers are advised to assess the level and extent of 
their child’s involvement in the sport program offered by the school, zone, area and state school sport association when deciding whether 
additional insurance cover, above that provided by Medicare, is requested. 
The NSW Supplementary Sporting Injuries Benefits Scheme, funded by the NSW Government covers any injury resulting in the permanent loss 
of a prescribed faculty or the use of some prescribed part of the body. 
 
 
 
 
 
Update 
Carnival has been postponed to the alternative date of Wednesday 24th October (Week 2 - Term 4). 
This is still to be confirmed due to the current weather. Please check the Facebook page or school app. 


